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A lumekeen meeting of the Committee on the Development
of the New-as—well-es—the .0dd Groundsof the Jewish Community

AsSec/”ATio

Cemetary Cemmittee was held on Tuesday, January 20, 1953,<ﬂL/1;/$’279

at the Hotel Rodney.

Mr. Sam Keil, Chairman, presided, and the following
members were present: Mr. Herbert éobin, Mr. H. Schulman,
Mr. J. A. Chester, Mr. A. Roke Lieberman, and Mr. Van Demzz:;
civil en neer Z?hz‘fz‘:m&l\fan Dem%r%)%hf/& “""'m%y

The chair n explained that the purp1§37?£nggiiLA4rnﬂ4
meeting was to draw-up plans for th9V1EEEOUt of approximately 4£::q29
three acres of ground to be used by the cemetary at the ,HQQ-;%QQ;
prese%t/%t;.im > A gan . Ve Descan W‘(A;m, é"

£ Mr. Van Demark explained that therse'are 43 96d square /Z?é
feet in an acre of ground, and suggested that the size of j%ﬂng
a grave should be aporoximately 4x8 feet, or 32 square feet.
According to this, there should be approximately 1,250 graves
per acre,
After considerable discussion as to future plans,
Mr. Van Demark was asked what the logical steps should be
in the laying out of the cemetary, and he advised the following:
(1) A topographical survey.
<:j25) Specific lay-out for three acres of land.
(). A general and tentative lay-out of the entire

cemetary, with suggested drainage, roads, etc.

(4) The placement of markers.
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Chairman requested that Mr. Van Demark advise the
. Committee prior to the meeting of Sunday, January 25th,
of the approximate cost of this survey, as well as the
approximate amount of time it would take before actual work
can proceed in the development of the cemetary.

The Committee preguested—that Tt be noted that-
Mr.Philip Cohen was gbsent., There being no further business,

the meetihg was adjourned with the assurance by Mr. Van Demark
that the necessary tentative cost would be known by the Com-

mittee prior to the Sunday meeting.
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